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24th August, 2021  

 
 
 

Dear Valued Client, 
  
It is with much excitement that we announce Sunfam has entered into an agreement to be acquired by 
Elders commencing on September 30, 2021. 
 
This is a great opportunity for Sunfam as we believe Elders will provide new opportunities to expand 
our already very successful business. Elders also recognise there is a valuable skillset within Sunfam 
that may be used to enhance their product offering in some of their other branches. We are pleased to 
be recognised and respected by this leading Australian company, as they bring over 182 years of 
experience in regional and rural Australia, and we share very strong values and a commitment to 
excellent customer service. 
 
It will be business as usual in our day-to-day operations. We will continue to operate from all current 
locations with direct invoicing of our products and services under the Sunfam brand. Our friendly staff 
are only too happy to continue to advise & assist you as required. 
 
Alan, Keli and Ian will continue our positions in the general running of Sunfam. 
 
We are committed to working closely with the team at Elders to ensure our clients continue to receive 
the high level of service and communications that you have become accustomed to. We will endeavour 
to make this process as seamless as possible. More details will be available closer to the changeover 
date. 
 
We would also like to take this opportunity to thank you for your business and support. We are very 
proud of the company we have grown, and we look forward to this next chapter, and the further 
expansion of our service offering to you, our valued client. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact Ian or Alan Loeskow if you have any questions. 
  
Regards, 

   
 
Ian Loeskow      Alan Loeskow     
  
Managing Director     Director 
 

 


